
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thursday 23rd March 2023 

Dear Parent or Carer, 

Smithills Farm - Thursday 20th April 

As part of our Science unit ‘Animals including Humans’, we will be visiting Smithills Farm on Thursday 20th 

April.  Children will watch the cows being milked, feed the animals, pet the baby animals and have the 

opportunity to bottle feed the lambs.  

Children will arrive and leave school at the usual times. The coach will be leaving school at 9.30am and 

returning for 3.00pm, ready for the end of the school day. Children will need to wear their school uniform, a 

waterproof coat and suitable footwear, preferably wellies. For those children who receive a school dinner, a 

packed lunch will be provided from the school kitchen. Children who usually bring a packed lunch to school 

will need to bring their lunch in a disposable bag on the day.  

The cost of the trip is £14.50 and needs to be paid by Monday 17th April. 

PLEASE NOTE THAT WE DO NOT ACCEPT CASH PAYMENTS. Payment should be made through our Parent 

App, My Child at School (MCAS); if you have yet to sign up to MCAS, please contact the school office who will 

arrange to resend the invitation link. Please complete the reply slip below and return to your child’s class 

teacher. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Kerry & Mrs Roscoe  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

                                                      Smithills Farm - Thursday 20th April 
 
 
Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………. Class: ……………………… 
 
Emergency contact no: …………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Any medical issues we need to be aware of: ……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
I give my permission for my child‘s photograph to be featured on the school’s Facebook/Twitter page:                                               
 
I give permission for my child’s photograph to be featured on the school’s website:      
 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 


